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Minutes for November 10, 2005 

Present Chair: Dr. Linda Hayden 
In Attendance: 
A. Riddick Stacy Webb Jasmine Charity Kenneth Ferer Darnell Johnson 
Jasmin Lowe Johnette Williams Chris Perry Bob Adams Steven Singletary 
Leon Pringle Arthur Bowman Stephanie Johnson Elizabeth Noble Shakira Turner 
Genevia Barnes Erika Mizelle Kimberly Bowens DeNeice Guest Karen Petersen 
Charles Palin Valerie Jackson Keisha Wilkins Harry Bass Shobha Sriharan 
Ali Khan Kaiem Frink Brian Campbell Danielle Wright Fransisco San Juan 
Catherine Tillett Cynthia Jones Wysonia James Joal Hathaway Krishna Kulkarni 
Gloria Phoenix Debra Dowdy Demetrius Rorie Lartrice Welch Chris Falenski 
Beth Fet Ablullah Nur Kyle Sample Karitsa Williams Ann Garland 
Janet Campbell Willie Jow William Porter Nathan McKoy Malcolm LeCompte  
John Mcbonifor NyKeisha Smith Lachrishon Reed Dwight Smith Bryan Spence 
Jerome Mitchell Akbar Eslamz Vandalyn Moore Krystal Johnson Raquan Braden 
Eunice Smith Erica Pinkney Wendy Zhang Valentina David Anthony Anderson 
Sera Eason 

 
1. The last IEEE meeting was held on Thursday, November 10, 2005. 
2. Meeting was called to order by the chapter President, Dr. Linda Hayden. 
3. Items discussed at this are as follows: 

• Reports and Minutes were read by Ms. Eunice Smith. The minutes were accepted as read. 
• A report was given by Ms. Eunice Smith and Ms. Ericka Pinkney on the 2005 International 

Geosciences and Remote Sensing Symposium in Seoul, Korea. The conference was held on July 
25-29th. The theme for the conference was “Harmony between Man and Nature”. 

• Dr. William Porter, chapter vice-president, reported on ExCom activities and events. 
• A report was given on the GRSS membership campaign by Mrs. Elizabeth Noble and included a 

presentation focusing on IEEE knowledge, community, and profession. 
• Mr. Kenneth Ferer reported on the IEEE Oceanographic Engineering Society and funding 

opportunities for the outer banks. 
• The upcoming events that were discussed included: 

 ERDAS Training - November 11-12, 2005 
 Remote Sensing Explorers Videoconference with UNH – Nov. 12, 2005 
 AGU, San Francisco, CA – Dec. 5 – 9,  2006 
 IEEE-GRSS Distinguished Lecture Series – March 7th, 2006 
 IGARSS, Denver, Colorado – Jul. 31-Aug. 4, 2006 

• New business included a presentation on the implementation of linking the ocean to the 
classroom by Dr. Stephanie Johnson, Dr. Janet Campbell, Ms. Jasmine Charity, and Mrs. 
Johnette Williams. 

• Our distinguished lecturer was Dr. Janet Campbell, Director for the Center of Excellence of 
Coastal Ocean Observing and Analysis. Her presentation was entitled “Ocean Color Remote 
Sensing”. 

• Closing remarks were given by Dr. Ali Khan and Dr. Linda Hayden. 
• No further business was discussed. A motion to adjourn was made by Karitsa Williams and 

seconded by Garry Cameron. 
• L31 reports were submitted on November 11th, 2005. There were 11 members and 59 guests 

were in attendance. 


